
Clerk Report – January 2019 (Matters Arising) 

1) Dukes Head – Planning Enforcement Team Mick Bates advised ‘that the 

owners were written to in the summer and a request made to carry out works 

to the property.  It would appear that this has not happened.  It has now been 

referred to CNC Building Control who are responsible for inspecting and 

overseeing potentially dangerous buildings. This referral was made last week 

so hopefully they will inspect soon’. Emailed dated 18 December 2018. 

2) A thank you communication was sent to the resident for the work that they 

had completed on the cemetery hedging. 

3) The Parish Partnership Fund application was acknowledged by NCC, the 

result would be known in the spring. 

4) The Clerk is liaising with NCC Highways on extra signage for Furlong Road. 

5) Planning Decisions to note: 18/01888/F Stoke Ferry Poppyseed High Street 
Stoke Ferry Norfolk PE33 9SF - Retrospective consent for construction of a 
carport Application Permitted. 5 December 2018. Delegated Decision 

6) Planning Decisions to note: 18/01847/RM Stoke Ferry Land SE of The 
Willows And S of Lambsdale View Greatmans Way Stoke Ferry Norfolk – 
RESERVED MATTERS APPLICATION: Construction of two dwellings 
Application Permitted 11 December 2018 Delegated Decision 
 


